
 JUNE 8, 2010 

CHATEAUX OF CALEDON CORPORATION  

                                                                          PRESS RELEASE 

 

WE ARE DELIGHTED TO ANNOUNCE THAT WE HAVE ENTERED INTO AN AGREEMENT WITH BROOKFIELD 
HOMES (ONTARIO) LIMITED TO BUILD ON OUR SOON TO BE DEVELOPED SUBDIVSION IN CALEDON EAST. 

AFTER CAREFUL CONSIDERATION, WE CHOSE TO PARTNER WITH  A COMPANY WITH MORE THAN 50 
YEARS OF EXPERIENCE IN THE HOME BUILDING INDUSTRY AND A TRACK RECORD FOR SATISFYING THEIR 
HOMEOWNERS AS EVIDENCED BY A NUMBER OF RECOGNITIONS INCLUDING BOTH THE J.D POWER AND 
ASSOCIATES AND TARION BUILDER OF THE YEAR AWARD. 

BROOKFIELD HAS CONSISTENTLY DISTINGUISHED ITSELF WITH INNOVATIVE DESIGNS AND QUALITY 
BUILT HOMES IN ITS MASTER PLANNED COMMUNITES ACROSS THE GREATER TORONTO AREA.    

TOGETHER, WE WILL REALIZE THE DREAM OF GROWING CALEDON EAST IN WAYS THAT IS IN KEEPING 
WITH THE TRADITIONS AND VALUES OF THE COMMUNITY. 

SERVICING ON SITE IS TO COMMENCE IN THE COMING WEEKS WITH BROOKFIELD ANTICIPATING A 
GRAND OPENING THIS FALL. 

IN 2011, THE FIRST NEW RESIDENTS OF THIS EXCITING NEW COMMUNITY WILL BE MOVING INTO THEIR 
NEW HOMES AND A NEW CHAPTER IN THE HISTORY OF CALEDON EAST WILL HAVE BEEN WRITTEN. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

CONTACT   JOHN SPINA 

905 265 1976 EXT 22 

SPINAJ@ROGERS.COM 

 




